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Elders 
 

Ted Beaver - (940) 691-2943  
Ron Fox - (940) 636-2406 
Ken Keiser - (940) 923-2117  
Rob Moore - (940) 447-0653 
Lawrence Robinson - (707) 398-1693 
Larry Scott - (940) 631-4181 
  

Ministers 
 

Stephen Miller, Children & Family - (920) 602-0565 
Chris Swinford, Preaching- (806) 392-1013 
Zachary Waugh, Youth - (580) 770-1723 

Record for August 14, 2022 

Sunday Morning Bible Classes 
Morning Worship 
Contribution 
Budget 
Wednesday Evening 8/17 
Additional Special Benevolence Contribution 

218 
338 

$15,221.32 
$14,900.00  

185 
$830.00 

Office hours: Monday - Thursday 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.         

                       Friday - 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. 

Telephone Number: (940) 692-0032 (during office hours) 

*Email: office@faithvillagechurch.org (*Please use for urgent 

need or prayer request outside of listed office hours.) 

mhaws@faithvillagechurch.org (information for the newsletter) 

Website: www.faithvillagechurch.org 

FVCC Wireless access: Jesus Saves Christians Serve 

Worship services and Bible classes are available to view on the 

https://www.youtube.com/c/faithvillagechurchofchrist channel.  

Schedule of Services 
 

Sunday Morning Bible Classes 

Sunday Morning Worship 

Wednesday Evening Classes 

. 

 

   9:00 a.m. 

 10:00 a.m.  

7:00 p.m. 

Elder for August 21- Larry Scott 
Elder for August 28- Ted Beaver 

 

Sermon  
Speaker: Zachary Waugh 

“Near to the Heart of God”  

  Psalm 68:5 

A father to the fatherless, a defender of widows, 

    is God in his holy dwelling.  

Sermon 
2022 FV Series: God at Work 

Lesson 21: “Reaping What You Sow”  
 Genesis 29:1-30  

 
 

It’s time to apply this lesson to our lives. 

 

1. We need to ________ before we act.  We will reap what we sow.  

This can be positive or negative. 

 Sow to please your flesh, and you will receive ____________. 

 Sow according to the Spirit, and you will receive ______________.   

2. We may have changed and been forgiven by God, but we 

may still face ____________________ for our actions.  

3. The things that we do ______________ those in our family 

and those close to us for generations. 
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#74 Praise the Lord 

Welcome 

#74 Praise the Lord 

O Praise the Name (Anastasis) 

#684 Nearer, My God, to Thee 

Prayer 

The Lord’s Supper (song) 

Lord’s Supper 

Prayer for Offering 

#448 The Greatest Commands 

Scripture reading: Galatians 6:7-9 (NIV)  

Bringing in the Sheaves 

Sermon: “Reaping What You Sow“ 

Who at the Door is Standing?  

Shepherd’s Prayer 

Salvation Belongs to Our God 



 

  

 

 

 

If this is your first time with us, welcome! Thank you for being our 
guest today. We’re glad you’re here. 

The Village Youth Upcoming Events  (7th-12th grade) 
YC= Youth Center 
-Parent Meeting: Wednesday, August 24th at 8 pm in the Youth 
Center classroom. Please make plans to attend!  
-Monthly Devo: 6:30 pm, Sunday, August 28th at the Waugh’s 
house. 
-Coffee Talks: August 29th from 3-4 at Frank and Joes on Kemp. 
Swing by for a drink and a chat! 
-Hangout & Dinner: 4-7 pm, August 31st. Dinner (burgers) will be 
served at 6 for $3 a student. 

Announcements 

The HomeMission July newsletter is available on the Information 
Desk and the communion tables at each entrance.  
Sunday Mornings 
-Adult & Children's Bible Classes: See information sheets posted in 
the hallways regarding class information. 
-Nursery (birth to 24 months): Attendants are available during the 
Sunday morning and Wednesday evening classes and/or service. 
-Children (pre-k thru 5th grade) are dismissed for a Bible lesson in 
the Red Room of the Children’s Hallway after the scripture reading. 
Sunday Evening Worship / Activities 
-Tonight: 6 pm Worship 
-August 28: Community Outreach (Cunningham Project/Teachers) 
What's happening in the month of August 
Tuesday  
-Men’s Bible Study: 6:30 pm., every Tuesday, in the Family Center, 
23, 30) 
Wednesday 
-Wednesday Evening Adult Class: 7:00 pm in the Family Center 

Information as of 12 pm, Thursday, August 18 

Prayer Request 

-Murphy Barnett (a family member of Sandy Person): Recovery 

from recent surgery. Also, please pray for his wife, Lynda, and their 

two-year-old special needs grandchild. 
 

-Ted Beaver: Quick and complete recovery from a recent medical 

procedure. (No visitors at this time please) 
 

- Tracey Moore’s niece, Rheagan Bloomquist, has requested prayers. 

Rheagan’s brother, Coleman Bryce, also needs prayers for health issues. 
 

-Clarence Darter: Quick and complete healing of his broken ankle 

and that he may be up and walking as soon as he can 
 

-Bob Goodknight: Good results from upcoming appointments 

-Gloria Worthen: Recovery from recent and ongoing health issues 
 

-Jace, 18-month-old who received a gunshot wound to the leg (his 

grandmother asked Gloria Worthen to request prayers from the  

church for him): Recovery from recent surgery to repair a broken 

bone as well as healing both physically and emotionally and peace 

for the family. 

Good News! (God is SO good!) 

Robert Cabe’s recent MRI revealed another report with good results!  

Robert and Angie are thankful for the thoughtfulness and prayers 

of the congregation.  

Continue to Remember:  

Sondra Barker, Patti Fox, Jamie Fulton’s friend’s daughter, Janey 

Johnson, Bobby Person, Sandy Person, Peggy Ritchie  

Thanks and Gratitude 

-Dear Church family, Thank you for all the calls, cards and prayers for 

our grandson Lockwood Graham. He is home recovering from his sur-

gery and is doing really well. We love and appreciate our Church fam-

ily. In Christian love, Tommy and Christy Baker  

-Faith Village Family, Thank you so much for the food, calls and visits 

after the death of Nell. A special thanks for the prayers on our behalf 

and the food provided the day of the memorial. Were so happy to 

call Faith Village home. Sincerely. George Fonville & the Dailey family 
 

-I am so blessed to be a member of the Faith Village family. Your cards, 

meals, calls, and especially your prayers have been so appreciated. Each 

of you is a blessing to me and others. I am ready to be back with you, 

but it may be a couple of more weeks. Cheri Rix  

-Many thanks to my FV family for all the cards, prayers and food. What 

a blessing it all was. I’m getting better but still being very careful. Love, 

Oleta Rice 

 

Fall Quarter Adult Bible Classes Beginning September 4 

                                                          

Wednesday Evening  

Sunday Morning  

Auditorium    
Room 210     
FC3                

Being the Church of Christ 
Discipleship  
Great Chapters of the Bible  

Chris Swinford          
Rock Marker   
Lawrence Robinson   

Family Center   Chris Swinford     Letters to Timothy and Titus  

Scripture Reading: Galatians 6:7-9 (NIV)  
 

7 Do not be deceived: God cannot be mocked. A man reaps what 
he sows. 8 Whoever sows to please their flesh, from the flesh will 
reap destruction; whoever sows to please the Spirit, from the 
Spirit will reap eternal life. 9 Let us not become weary in doing 
good, for at the proper time we will reap a harvest if we do not 
give up.  

Please join us in the Family Center TODAY after our 10 am worship. 
If you have taught in our nursery and children's classes in the last 
few years, plan to teach in upcoming quarters, or are interested in 
helping in any way with our children's Bible classes, we hope you 
and your family will attend.  

Teacher Appreciation Lunch, Sunday, August 21st 

Tickets, registration, and additional information are available at: 
https://equipworkshop.org/  
Brown Street Church of Christ, 2471 Brown St., Waxahachie, TX 

In partnership with HOMEMISSION// 

September 9 & 10 

“Preparing God’s People for Life and Ministry” 

$10.00 registration fee.  

 

 

We’re excited to begin our time of fellowship and study together in 
Ladies Bible Class! Please join us on Wednesday, September 7, at 
10:00 a.m. for a breakfast potluck and time of fellowship. We will 
begin our new studies on Wednesday, September 14. If you are new 
to Faith Village or have had a recent change in your schedule on 
Wednesday mornings, we would love to have you join us in Ladies 
Bible Class this year! Please contact Brenda Swinford for information 
about ordering a book, if you have not already done so.   

 

Ladies Bible Class 

Information as of 12 pm, Thursday, August 18 
Hospitals, Rehabs, & Hospice 
-Advanced Rehab and Healthcare: Kay Anderson, Rm 1211 

 

Please keep the following in your prayers, thoughts & deeds  


